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To whom it may concern:
Winter Psychological School

I am writing in support of the application from the organisers of the 2015 Winter Psychological School for an award.  Last year, I was invited to attend the 2014 Winter Psychological School and to give several presentations to the students attending the School.  I was extremely impressed by the very professional organization of the meeting and the extensive and diverse range of lectures, seminars and other events that made up the programme.  This was particularly impressive because the Winter School was largely organized by the students themselves.

The School was very well attended by Psychology students from many Universities in the Russian Federation and it was very clear that the students gained a lot from the actual lectures and seminars as well as the opportunities to meet and interact with students and faculty from other Universities.

I was delighted to be invited back to attend this year’s Winter School next month and I look forward to meeting the students and talking to them, not just about my own field of Psychology, but also about wider issues in the subject and their future career plans.  As a consequence, I am very pleased to write in support of their application and I hope that you will consider it vey seriously.

Yours sincerely,
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Brian Rogers
Professor of Psychology, Saint Petersburg State University
Professor of Experimental Psychology and Fellow of Pembroke College

